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INFORMATION CAPSULE 
 
DID YOU KNOW…  

 

 
 

WITH RESPECT TO OCCASIONAL EMPLOYEES 
 

To determine your salary step, your file should be re-evaluated each time you are rehired 
and all new experience and new scholarity should be taken into consideration.  (Article 6-2.00) 
 
 
 
You will find more information concerning these topics in the Determination of salary step 
Application Guide.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Other Information Capsules or Application Guides can be found on the FPSES website under 
the tab “Guides d’interprétation”. This will answer many of your questions. 
   

Feel free to contact your local union for further information or to suggest new topics. 
 
 

 
 

http://www.fpses.org/Guides/Colleges/GM%20echelon.A.pdf
http://www.fpses.org

